k Caroline Bell

From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk

Sent: 05 Dacember 2011 10:34

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2011/0757/FL at High langdale End Farm, Harwood Dale,

Scarborough, YO13 0LD - Case Officer Mr M Hill

This is very close to our house so we are surprised we were only notified of the planning
exploration 8752 and found out about this one, 9757, by chance.

Our biggest concern is the state of West Side Road that will provide access to the site,
Currently we fill the potholes in on the road with material provided by NYorks CC. We
would expect the road to be left in at least the state it is in at the start of the work
and our excess to our house is not prevented. Some parts of the road are very unstable in
prolonged wet weather.

Comments made by Tom Potter of High langdale End Farm, Harwood Dale, Scarborough, Y013 @LD






